
CITIZEN PARTICIPATION PLAN 

PUBLIC HEARING  

March 8, 2017 at 3:00 PM  

The Independence Center 

729 S. Tejon Street, Colorado Springs, CO 80903   

The City of Colorado Springs Community Development Division (CDD) will discuss changes to its 

Citizen Participation Plan. This plan guides the Division in engaging the public regarding various 

housing and community development activities federally funded by the U.S. Department of Housing 

and Urban Development (HUD).  

Hard copies of the revised Citizen Participation Plan will be available for public review at the CDD 
office at 30 S. Nevada Ave. Suite 604, Colorado Springs, CO 80903. The plan is also available 
online under “Announcements and News” at https://coloradosprings.gov/communitydevelopment. 

CONTACT US Can’t make it on March 8? 
Anyone may submit  comments during the comment period 
on the Citizen Participation Plan by contacting CDD. 
 
Comment Period: March 2– March 31, 2017 
Phone: (719) 385-5912  
Email: communitydevelopment@springsgov.com  

Anyone requiring an interpreter, auxiliary aid, or service to 

participate in this hearing should make the request as soon 

as possible but no later than 48 hours before the scheduled 

event. Contact Catherine Duarte at (719) 385-6876. 

https://coloradosprings.gov/communitydevelopment

